
Hibs  announce  new  season
ticket finance partner

Hibs have announced a new finance partner, allowing supporters
the opportunity to spread the cost of their season ticket.

Following last week’s news regarding Zebra Finance, the club
have made similar arrangements with V12 Retail Finance.

The club are in the final stages of set-up with both V12 and
Ticketmaster,  and  expect  the  payment  plan  option  to  be
available to supporters early next week.

As a result the Early Bird deadline, originally scheduled for
Friday 12 April, will be extended.

This includes the opportunity to purchase at discounted prices
as well as using the payment plan option. A new date for the
deadline will be announced when the payment plan option is
live.

Supporters are reminded that if they completed the application
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process  with  Zebra  Finance  and  received  a  successful
confirmation  email,  they  will  not  be  affected  and  should
continue with payments as normal.


